UPDATE 3RD JULY 2020
CAMBOIS PRIMARY SCHOOL

Dear Parents/ carers


I am delighted to tell you that the Department for Education released official guidance for schools yesterday and we will be back to FULL school reopening from September 2nd for ALL pupil’s form Turtles to Year 6.

We cannot wait!! I am sure you are relieved to find your duties as teachers will now end.

As yet I have not set out all the key plans and the finer detail of what systems will be in place but this will be done over the next few weeks and you will be informed as soon as possible.

A few things I can tell you now for certain
· All classes return Monday to Friday full time (other than Nursery and Turtles as they are Part time)
· The class teacher you have been told in the transition plans remains unchanged
· Uniform will be worn for all children from Reception – year 6 (optional for Nursery)


I can understand parents are worried and anxious but I can assure you wholeheartedly that school is as safe as possible. Do I think it is safer that going to the beach? The shop? YES!
The children who have returned have really benefitted and loved being in school. We have seen no signs of deterioration in pupil’s mental health or well-being. If you speak to parents of those who have returned, they will tell you the same.
The corona virus has been an awful time for so many people. We will have to live and adapt with this new way of life for quite a long period of time but it is vital our children resume education. You have all done an amazing job over this last few months and it is not easy. 
It is now time to hand them back over to us in September and allow us to welcome them back.

I will be in touch over the next few weeks to share more updates on routines and systems for September.


Many thanks 

Mrs Allan

